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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It’s hard to believe this year has gone by so fast! December is near, and with it, the new wage increase that will 

be effective Monday, December 2nd. I’d like to thank every member who has supported the Union this year, 

whether it was attending meetings or events, or even calling or just stopping in to share your ideas. As I always 

say, the Union works best when we ALL work together! 

 

We still have open calls at Honda – East Liberty for Atlas. If you want to get out to work, these are some good 

calls to take. 

 

I would like to wish everyone a very Happy Holiday Season! Be safe and enjoy time with your loved ones. 

 

Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is progress; working together is success. 

- Henry Ford   

Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


